

Celebrating 80 years 1939-2019

Dear Mothers of SMU Tri Deltas,

September 2019

Congratulations on having a Tri Delta daughter! We serve the SMU collegiate members and chapter and invite you to join the SMU Tri Delta Mothers' Club. Your Mothers' Club dollars at work!

- Fall Family Weekend Brunch
- · Snacks or meals at the Homecoming float pomp site
- Work Week or Recruitment Week meal for our girls
- Bid Day "Moms on the Lawn"
- Moms' Weekend event
- Gifts for our wonderful staff-Miss Karla, Chef Freda, Laura and Esther

We look forward to welcoming you to our group!

Delta Love,

Liz Pickens Cordia '82 (Mary Elizabeth '20) President, SMU Tri Delta Mothers' Club 703.627.8764 epcordia@icloud.com

| □ Freshman Mom \$200.03 □ Sophomore Mom \$150.03 □ Junior Mom \$100.03 □ Senior Mom \$50.03 |
|---|
| Additional donations are greatly appreciated! |
| Mom's Name: |
| Dad's Name: |
| Daughter's Name/Graduation Year: |
| Home Address: |
| Mom's Email: |
| Mom's Best Phone: |
| Dad's Email: |

Mail this form and check payable to SMU Tri Delta Mothers' Club to: Mothers' Club 3100 University Blvd. Dallas TX 75205